Ref: U/Music/17-18/RCM
4 January, 2018

Dear Parents/Students,
Royal College of Music Percussion Quartet

The King's School, in collaboration with the Lincolnshire Music Service, are very pleased to announce
that the Royal College of Music Percussion Quartet, under the direction of David Hockings, will be
visiting the school on Thursday 18 January.

The group will be holding masterclasses for the percussion pupils during the school day, and in the
evening they will be presenting a concert in the Old School. The concert will start at 6:00pm and
finish around 7:15pm

Joining the ensemble for the evening concert will be the percussionist Se-mi Hwang, who as well as
being in demand as a solo marimba specialist, has played with many orchestras from around the
world.

This promises to be a very special concert. Please return the slip below to the school office at your
earliest convenience in order to avoid missing out on this event!

Tickets will cost £6 for adults and £3 for students/concessions.

Tickets are limited due to the size of the hall, and will only be available through the
school office prior to the concert.

I hope that you will be able to join us for what promises to be a terrific concert!
Yours Sincerely
Matt Lond

Director of Music

Please Return to: The School Office

Name of student:

I enclose payment for tickets for The Royal College of Music Percussion
Ensemble concert taking place on January 18 2018.

Number of adult tickets (£6 each)

Number of student/concession tickets (£3 each)
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